MCN Meeting Minutes
Meeting was held on February 20th attended by
Gloria Volpe-Lore 
Janet Ariemma 
Michelle Crowe-Paz
John Bashian
A discussion was held regarding the News letter
John Bashian was to write the article
We checked on the Photo shop order and was told 
It still had not been ordered. Training for slides will be held once we get photo shop.
Meet the Bunny is April 6th and we will be taking pictures 
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